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Dear Madam / Sir, 

Please find the attached comment on IANA Stewardship Transition Proposal from JISA 

Public Policy Committee. 

Please also note that the name of this comment submission is JISA Public Policy Committee. 

I'm just sending this file via email. 

Regards, 

JISA Public Policy Committee 
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September 8, 2015 

 

Comment on IANA Stewardship Transition Proposal 

 

Name: JISA Public Policy Committee 

 

 

JISA (Japan Information Technology Service Industry Association) has about 600 member 

companies from IT Service industry in Japan. JISA is also a member of ASOCIO, WITSA 

and ICC/BASIS. 

  

We are also working with IGCJ, the Internet Governance Conference Japan who will 

contribute their comments in an independent submission. JISA also well understands and 

supports IGCJ, then send complementary views based on IGCJ's comments. 

  

We recognize that “IANA Stewardship Transition Proposal” will well reflect our views from 

Internet based industry, and will benefit by ensuring trust and whole socio-economic growth 

in order to utilize the Internet as essential business environment. 

  

JISA supports this proposal because our following concerns are nicely covered. 

  

 1. Single, reliable and open Internet is always essential in daily business and economic 

activities. This is not only for B2B and B2C eCommerce, but also for business use of the 

Internet in industry sectors like finance, transportation, logistics, manufacturing, energy, 

medics and education, information systems which supports entire social activities are now 

based on the healthy Internet usage. in their design, development and operation. Any failure 

in fluent operation of the Internet, even if it is local or temporal, will be hazardous to our 

business. 

  

2. Innovations in business based on seamless global data flows on the Internet are essential 

to inclusive growth in global economy. ICANN’s operation has successfully proven its 

capability and functionality in managing Internet based resources. Unpredictable and 

significant changes in management organization are not desirable if we consider 

sustainable growth of market. 
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We appreciate ICG’s effort in proposing for IANA Stewardship Transition, in which we 

observe minimum risk in transition of IANA functions from US Government oversight to 

multi-stakeholder based independent accountability. 

  

We also expect full understanding of this proposal and its backgrounds by all stakeholders, 

and then this will be lead to fluent and smooth approval in US Government, which will 

ensure our industry’s role in growth and development of the Information Society. 


